
School ends at 4:10 pm.
Car riders & bikers dismiss first.
Bus riders, walkers & YMCA dismisses next.
If your child is a car rider, please enter the newly
expanded car rider lane and be patient.
Students are only allowed to load in the numbered
slots.
Please do not have your child load on River Club
Blvd or in the surrounding neighborhood. (This is
prohibited by county ordinance).
Walkers will exit on the parent pick-up side at 4:15
pm & safely use the sidewalk and crossing lanes. 

Greetings, Panthers!

We are very excited to start the 22-23 school year! We are
heading into our second full year after the Pandemic and we're
ecstatic about returning to even more of a sense of normalcy!
Our focus continues to be on providing a safe & orderly
learning environment for all students while establishing strong
relationships within our school community and providing
leadership opportunities for our students. We earned a "C" for
the 21-22 school year. Even though our goal was to earn a
higher score, we are very proud of the progress our students
made and will continue to look forward to even greater growth
as we navigate through this year. What makes us a unique
school community is our ability to believe and achieve!

Best regards,

Mrs. Zenon-Richardson

School starts at 9:15 am.
Please make sure your child  arrives at school before this time.
Late arrivals must sign in at the main office and will be sent to
1st period class with a tardy pass. (Please keep in mind
unexcused tardies may result in disciplinary consequences.)
Breakfast is available to all students beginning at 8:45 am for
YMCA students and at 8:55 am for all other students.
Safety is our top priority so students are not allowed to be
dropped off prior to 8:45 am. If your child needs to come
earlier, then he or she will need to be in the YMCA before care
program.
6th & 7th grade students will report to the gym to wait for the
bell & 8th graders will wait in the cafeteria.
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For safety purposes, all students will wear their
uniform shirt with our school's logo along with an ID &
lanyard.
All electronic devices must be off and stored away
upon entering campus..
Students should not wear any pants, shorts or skirts
with holes showing skin.
Students are not allowed to wear pullover garments
that cover their uniform shirt.
Students are not allowed to wear hoods or any head
coverings unless specified to do so.
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Parent To-Do List
Purchase uniforms.

Register to Ride (if bus rider).
Complete free or reduced lunch 

application.

Parents, we need you!
Sign up for PTSO and/or SAC.

Please be sure to join us for Schedule Pick-Up on Thursday, August 4th from 5:30pm-7:00pm.

If you haven't already done so, please visit our website for links to access
the above information. Welcome, Kate Cucci, 

New Assistant Principal for students with last names A-L!


